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METROPOLITAN CRIMINAL AND NON-CRIMINAL DEPARTMENT 

CHANGES 

Effective January 3, 2022, all Metropolitan Division Misdemeanor and Felony courtrooms will be 

located in the 1415 Truxtun Avenue Court complex and all Family Law and most Civil courtrooms 

will be located in the 1215 Truxtun Avenue Court complex.  The Probate Division will relocate to 

the Juvenile Justice Center. 

The courtroom relocations will help improve court operations and increase efficiency overall. 
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